
 

 

Partnership to facilitate integration of Innu and Atikamekw communities in Saguenay 

The service de police de Saguenay (SPS) has established a long-term partnership with the 
Centre d’amitié autochtone in Chicoutimi. More than 1,500 community members live in the 
regional metropolis, a number that is expected to increase. These members come mainly for 
easier access to health services, education and employment. 

 

The SPS provides various services under this partnership, including prevention and the 
assistance of a liaison officer to help with emergency interventions.                            

 

This rich partnership will help build bridges in an effort to promote Indigenous awareness. 

 

Carl Tremblay, Indigenous liaison officer, Service de police de Saguenay  

Kévin Bacon, communication and promotion officer, Centre d’amitié autochtone du Saguenay 
(CAAS) 


